
TICKET DAY INFORMATION

1. Dancers were randomly drawn a lottery number from our BINGO cage.

2. Dancers’ numbers are posted online on our website.

3. Check the Ticket Day schedule, which is organized by number, to see what time you are scheduled to come to the
studio to purchase recital tickets on Sunday, May 7th. Tickets are $20. If you can’t attend Ticket Day, please leave
an envelope as instructed below.

4. Come to Ticket Day at your assigned time. PLEASE ARRIVE ON TIME, IF NOT, A LITTLE EARLIER. IF YOU MISS
YOUR TIME SLOT, THEN YOU WILL HAVE TO WAIT UNTIL WE ARE DONE WITH THE FIRST ROUND IN ORDER TO
STAY ON SCHEDULE FOR OTHER FAMILIES. Also, please know the amount of tickets you need when you arrive. If
you need to make a call during your time to check, we will need to ask you to step aside so as not to hold up the
next person. We will then call you back in as soon as possible. We will have a seating chart of the auditorium
available for you to choose your seats from. We will have stage plans from all teachers, so we can assist you in
choosing the best possible seats to view your dancer(s). However, there really isn’t a bad seat at Oliver Ames!
Families are allowed to choose up to 12 tickets the first round of purchasing tickets. Extra tickets are available
AFTER the first round. Please see below if you are unable to attend Ticket Day or if you will need extra tickets.
Also, please note, we will not be able to answer the studio phone on Ticket Day, and therefore will not be able to
take ticket requests over the phone. If you have a tight schedule and aren’t sure you will be able to attend,
please leave an envelope! Payment will be made with credit card on account. Tickets can’t be purchased until
any outstanding tuition, costume, etc. balances are paid in full. Please pay this before Ticket Day as we will be
taking ticket payments only on Ticket Day. Costumes and recital t-shirts (if purchased) will begin going home on
Ticket Day. If you leave an envelope, we will give you your costumes when you pick up your tickets. Children 2
and under, who are sitting on a lap, do not need a ticket.

CAN’T ATTEND TICKET DAY?

You DO NOT have to be present at the studio on May 7th in order to purchase your tickets. You may leave an
envelope at drop off with your dancer’s name, lottery number, the amount of tickets requested written on the
front. Please provide your own envelope as we do not have extras in the office. We will use the stage plans to seat
you in great view of your dancer(s)! If you need extra tickets in addition to your 12, please indicate so on the front of
your envelope, and they will be set aside for you at the end of Ticket Day.

NEED MORE TICKETS?

After Ticket Day, all extra tickets will be available on a first come first served basis. If you are leaving an envelope,
please see the paragraph above. If you are attending Ticket Day, please let us know the number of extra tickets you
need, and we will run a separate payment for these extra tickets.

SPECIAL NOTE

We understand families and friends like to sit together, however, because we use a lottery system, it is not possible
to hold seats. Dance families must purchase tickets at their allotted time.


